Walk in the park
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MS funds raised: The Second Annual Dawson County MS (multiple sclerosis) Walk was
Saturday at Lake Helen. Organizers said about 75 people participated in the walk which
consisted of one-, three- and five-mile routes through the lake area. Funds raised from the walk
will help support MS patients and research. Participating teams can continue to collect for the

walk until June 30. For more information, contact Kyle Ferguson, Dawson County Walk
chairperson, at 308-325-9691.




